
DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 
OFFICE OF THE GENERAL COUNSEL 

WASHINGTON. D.C. 20220 

Re: 76-11-03 

	 fil)V U 2 1076 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is to inform you that the date of receipt, in accordance with 

31 COde of Federal Regulations 1.5(e) of the Freedom of Information request 

submitted by you is November 2, 1976. 

A response to your request will be dispatched by November 16, 1976, 

unless such limit is extended as provided in 31 CFR 1.5(g) or 1.5(i) (40 

Federal Register 7439), February 20, 1975. 

Further inquiries concerning this request should be directed as 

follows: 

Freedp of Information Request, OS 
Department of the Treasury 
1500 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20220 

and should make reference to the number indicated above. 

Sincerely yours, 

C1-71'rlA-z_) ()'• w 
Bonnie L. Gay 
Technical Assistant to the 
Assistant General Counsel (ALFO) 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 


